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Treasure Comments

From: Bruce Erickson
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 1:51 PM
To: Jeff Packard
Cc: Francisco Astorga; Treasure Comments
Subject: RE: Treasure Project

Hello Jeff, thanks for your notes.  We will add your comments to the public record.  Regards, Bruce 
 
Bruce M. Erickson,  AICP 
	
Planning	Director	
Park	City	Municipal	Corporation	
Park	City,	Utah	
 
From: Park City, UT [mailto:webmaster@parkcity.org]  
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 1:47 PM 
To: Bruce Erickson 
Subject: Treasure Project 
 
Hello Bruce. 
I hope my name is familiar to you. As you may recall I lived in Park City from 1972 thru 2014. I owned and 
operated Park City Signs for 35 yeaRS. Currently I am living abroad, but I still own my home in Prospector, 
which I built in the early 1990's. Although I am living in Europe these days, I try to keep abreast of what is 
going on around town My reason for contacting you personally is my concern with the ongoing dialogue 
concerning the Treasure Hill development. I could go on for hours with my concerns for the impact that this 
proposed development will have on the future of Park City. The recent artists rendering illustrating the scope of 
the 'Proposed' development have SHOCKED me with the scale that has been illustrated. If this scale is 
anywhere close to being an accurate depiction of what is 'Actually' proposed by the Sweeney's, I am quite 
frankly at a loss for words. I know you too are a long time resident of PC. I know too of your commitment to 
the town we knew and loved all these years. Yes we have seen major changes, and exponential growth, over the 
years, but THIS project is an abomination to say the least. Frankly I am blown away, that THE SWEENEY'S 
want to see what has been recently depicted as a development on their property. However, if in fact that is the 
case, then I strongly urge you to do anything within your power to insure that this development NOT be 
approved as it is portrayed in these most recent renderings. To say that this development would destroy any 
resemblance of the ambiance that PC has enjoyed over the last 45 years, would be a gross understatement. I 
cannot begin to stress my disillusionment with the breadth of this proposed development, and the negative 
affect it would have on our town. I hope that you will do your damnedest to prevent this travesty from being 
afflicted on the people of Park City. Thank you for your time. Jeff Packard 
 
Site Visitor Name: Jeff Packard 
Site Visitor Email: jeffpcs@xmission.com  


